32, Roundtown,

AYNHO
Nr.Banbury, Oxon
OX17 3BH
15" February 2022
Cherwell District Council
(Planning Dept)
Bodicote House CDC
White Post Road F
Bodicote, BANBURY, Oxon OX15 4AA 8 FEB 2027
POST ROOM

Dear Sir/Madam
I write to express my very strong objection to the proposed building of
warehouses at the junction of the M40 at Baynards Green.

I am a third generation resident of the village of Aynho and over my
lifetime the amount of traffic passing through this lovely village has
increased considerably. This I understand and accept as every household
now owns one or more vehicles.

As the business side of traffic increased the M40 Motorway was built
and it was thought this would decrease our traffic volume. BUT NO...

During the past 3 years business vehicles have increased not only in
volume but in size, making it now almost impossible for pedestrians to
cross the road and for two vehicles to pass each other, not to mention the
danger on pavements and vehicle fumes.

These warehouses will obviously increase that volume to such an extent
that the whole of our village main road will be unbearable and
considerably dangerous not only to vehicles, but also to people and
property.

If these buildings are necessary please let them be placed next to the
towns they are going to serve, not spoil our lovely countryside with more
noise and pollution.

Yours faithfully

S.A.Stevens (Mrs)




